Message from Year 3 Team

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander

Sent 11 Feb 2021 15:39

Student First Name Student Last Name

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you once again for your continued support with the learning this half term.

In preparation for after half term the children working remotely will need access to a few resources if you have them available at home. There will be alternatives suggested in the live lessons and lots of modelling the children can watch if you do not have these items available:

Science – a torch

DT 8th March onwards – needle, thread and any old pieces of material or felt. This can be a piece of soft material clothing that is no longer needed or a pillow case. The children need to be able to practise different stitches on it.

Please check the weekly timetables for any resources needed in each lesson.

Have a relaxing and safe half term

Year 3 Team